GRANTF. LANGLEY

City Attorney

RUDOLPH M. KONRAD
LINDA ULISS BURKE
VINCENT D. MOSCHELLA
Deputy City Attorneys

Milwaukee City Hall Suite 800 « 200 EastWells Street

August 21, 2007

Earl Hines

2209 North 20th Street
Milwaukee, W1 53205

RE: Earl Hines

CITY OF

MiLWAUKEE

Office of the City Attorney

C.l. File No: 07-S-73

Dear Mr. Hines:

THOMAS 0.GARTNER
BRUCE D. SCHRIMPF
ROXANEL. CRAWFORD
SUSAN D.BICKERT
STUART S. MUKAMAL
THOMAS J. BEAMISH
MAURITA F. HOUREN
JOHN J.HEINEN
MICHAEL G. TOBIN
DAVID J. STANOSZ
SUSAN E.LAPPEN

JAN A. SMOKOWICZ
PATRICIA A.FRICKER
HEIDI WICK SPOERL
KURT A. BEHLING
GREGG C. HAGOPIAN
ELLEN H. TANGEN
MELANIE R. SWANK
JAY A. UNORA

DONALD L. SCHRIEFER
EDWARD M.EHRLICH
LEONARD A. TOKUS
VINCENT J. BOBOT
MIRIAM R. HORWITZ
MARYNELL REGAN
G.0'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
KATHRYN M. ZALEWSKI
MEGAN T.CRUMP
ELOISA DELEON
ADAM B. STEPHENS
KEVIN P.SULLIVAN
BETH CONRADSON CLEARY
THOMAS D.MILLER
Assistant City Attorneys

We have received your claim relating to storage fees for the personal property of a tenant
left at your property located at 3025 North 1% Street following his eviction in December
2006.

Our investigation reveals that the Department of Neighborhood Services acted properly
in the issuance and enforcement of its Order to Correct Condition in this matter. They
also initiated rent withholding for Mr. Larry Johnson, one of the tenants, and notified you
under the requirements of Section 200-22 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances. The
department did not order that his personal property remain in the building and they also
did not restrain you from exercising your rights as a property owner/landlord in removing
a former tenant’s belongings. They even suggested, on several occasions, that you notify
Mr. Johnson by mail or other means of communication to remove his personal property
by a certain date. Finally, the occupancy permit application, #738842, remains open.
You have to bring your property into compliance with City ordinances and obtain a new
occupancy certificate. There is no evidence that the City was negligent or acted
improperly in this matter. As such, the City would not be liable. Therefore, we are
denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of
the date of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

GRANT F. LANGLEY
City Attorney

STEVEN M. CARINI
Investigator Adjuster
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